
Messages: 

- Please could any spare clothes that have been sent home be returned, thank you.
- We look forward to seeing everyone when Term starts again on Monday 4th November. 
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely half term holiday!

Friday 25th

October 2024

Beech Class have focused on thunder this week, singing songs and also trying
to move our bodies in different ways to make thunder sounds and play
musical instruments. We’ve also thought about our senses and how we use
them, like our sight, hearing and sense of touch.

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for great transitions in school! 

Austin for fantastic reading with adults!
Kind Award: 

Ezra for being kind when getting ready at snack time. 

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Looking at our RWI Speed Sounds and real world

objects that match.
❖ Using objects of reference and/or pictures to

request wanted items.
❖ Learning about sequencing with nursery rhymes.
❖ Counting and sorting.
❖ Thinking about emotions and sorting feeling

faces.
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